
 

Our learning this week… 

Maths 

This week we have been learning about negative numbers and calculating across the 
zero. 

English 

We have started writing our own sequels to our class book. The children 
have been sharing their first part with a friend offering peer critique. 

History 

We have launched the next mini-outcome in our project. This part looks at the 
invasions of the British Isles and focuses particularly the Vikings. We started by 
looking at photographs of artefacts found that tell us about the past. 
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